
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SD/EB           September 2016 
 

Activity Day Thursday 3rd November: Year 7 trip to Kingswood Activity Centre 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are very excited to announce that we are organising a one day trip for Year 7 to the Kingswood 
Centre, Dearne Valley on our autumn activity day. We would like to offer this opportunity to all 
students in Year 7. The trip will take place on Thursday 3rd November.   
 
For those who are new to Kingswood, they are a leading activity centre provider, responsible for 
delivering safe and rewarding educational programmes to over 130,000 children every year. By 
combining team building exercises with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, they aim 
to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of the classroom, whilst also 
providing an opportunity for your child to develop successful relationships with both their peers 
and new form tutors.  Students benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and 
socially and we are certain that the programme which we have chosen this year will prove to be 
both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 
 
Departure and arrival 
8.30-8.45 Students arrive at school ready for departure at 8.50am.  
3.00-3.10 Students return to school. 
 
Other information 
Details regarding the activities involved and what to bring/wear on the day will be given at a later 
date. In the meantime if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Kingswood, their 
programmes and safety information, please visit www.kingswood.co.uk. 
 
 
The cost of the visit will be £25.00 and includes return travel by coach (Saxon), lunch and a full 
programme of activities. Payment can be in cash (exact amount) or cheque made payable to 
Hungerhill School. It is kindly requested that all payments be given in an envelope clearly marked 
with the student’s name, form and Year 7 Kingswood Trip on the front. Equally, it would be much 
appreciated if any cheques could be marked with name of student, form and name of trip on the 
back, please. Payment would be required by Friday 30th September to secure a place. 
 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/


 
 

 

If you feel you may not be able to support your child’s participation in this trip for financial 
reasons, please make an appointment to see the Headteacher or, in her absence, a member of 
the Senior Leadership Team to discuss.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Davies     Mrs E Barlow 
Joint Head of Enrichment    Joint Head of Enrichment 
 

 

Please return the attached slip and the parental consent form to your form tutor as soon as 
possible. 
 
Payment of £25.00 clearly marked with name, form and ‘year 7 Kingswood trip’, should be 
returned to the finance office by Friday 30th September 2016. 
 
I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the trip to Kingswood Dearne Valley on Thursday 
3rd November 2016. 
 
 
Name of student: ___________________________________________  Form: ____________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________________  Date: _____________ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


